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Reinventing ways to provide 
services effectively to meet our 
customers’ changing needs is 
one of our primary focuses at 
the ADRC. We have spent the 
last year adapting our practices 
and programs to accommodate 
the various challenges we faced 
collectively as a community, 
while considering how to serve 
the unique needs of individual 
customers.  

From the perspective of 
gratitude, the challenges we 
faced provided opportunities for 
growth, creativity and positive 
change. We forged new 
partnerships, rekindled old 
ones, and gained allies through 
various collaborative efforts. As 
you will see on the following 
pages of this issue, we revised 
existing programs, developed 
new ones, and expanded our 
scope of services to address 
emerging needs. 

Our goal is to continue to grow 
and evolve to better fulfill the 
needs of those we serve. You, 
our readers, can help us achieve 

our goal by filling out and 
mailing back the questionnaire 
on page 10. Your ideas and 
suggestions are valuable and will 
contribute to the development 
of our three year Aging Plan that 
starts in 2022. We encourage 
you to send us your input to 
support our efforts to progress 
and improve our programs. 

With this past year providing 
ample opportunity to reflect and 
ponder about things that truly 
matter, acts of kindness, 
compassion, patience, and 
caring are a few that come to 
mind. I am grateful to have 
witnessed such acts of caring, 
compassion, patience and 
kindness by our team here at 
our ADRC. And despite the many 
changes we’ve experienced over 
the last year and will continue to 
experience as we move forward, 
our team’s commitment to 
serving with care, compassion, 
patience and kindness will 
remain unchanged.  
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